
Student Government is collecting  

Play-Doh during the month of 

February.   

 

All cans will be donated to 

Tomorrow’s Children at HUMC. 

 

A child undergoing treatment can 

only use this can once but it’s 

an important part of their daily 

therapy.  

 Donate today! 
 
 

Boxes are 

located by 

the main 

office! 
 


